
To whom it may concern,  
 
I am submitting o5icial notice of my opposition to HB 3075. This bill will restrict 
Constitutional firearms ownership in Oregon even more than Measure 114. Measure 114 
barely passed by less than half a percent and is currently pending appeal to the Oregon 
Supreme Court. These facts reflect Oregonians lack of alignment regarding increasing 
firearms ownership or magazine restrictions – especially to the extent as expanded upon in 
HB 3075. 
 
The increased fees, expanded permit process, and stricter eligibility requirements detailed 
in HB 3075 serve to further restrict firearms ownership to law-abiding citizens in a way that 
is unreflective of Oregon’s traditions and culture.  
 
HB 3075 will do nothing to curtail gun-related crimes. Criminals willing to violate the law by 
partaking in criminal behavior will not choose to obey the law when it comes to firearms 
procurement. Therefore, HB 3075 unduly and unjustly serves to delay the rights of law-
abiding citizens and restricts the rights of socioeconomically disadvantaged Oregonians by 
increasing the time-period and fiduciary hurdles for firearms ownership.  
 
Due to the above, as a citizen of Beaverton, Oregon, I submit my statement of opposition to 
HB 3075.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Concerned Beavertonian  


